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Federal Aviation
Adminisfration

APR 14 2005

Mr. Adam Giraldes

President

Airline Dispatchers Federation

2020 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, #821
Washington, DC 20006

Dear Mr. Giraldes:

Thank you for your letter concerning contract dispatching under Title 14 Code of Federal
Regulations (14 CFR) part 121, scheduled domestic and flag operations.

The Federal Aviation Administration is not pursuing action on contractual dispatch
arrangements or any change to 14 CFR part 121 regulations for flag or domestic operations
that addresses contract dispatching.

Please contact me if there are any questions or if my staff and I can be of any further assistance
to you.

Sincerely,

Nicholas A, e

Ascociate Administrator for Aviation Safety
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